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Hello - I am a detransitioner and I oppose this bill. In my transitioning out of the 

transgender lifestyle I never encountered "conversion therapy". The counseling I 

received only helped me to identify the underlying issues of wanting to be the 

opposite sex and helped me to discover who I really am. I don't know of anyone, 

heard of anyone who has experienced conversion therapy. There are not any 

documented cases of conversion therapy and no one has been convicted or jailed 

due to practicing conversion therapy that I know of. 

Thank you. 


